
         
 

Adjusted for inflation, Oregon now spends far less per student 

Adjusted for inflation, Oregon now spends more than $1,000 per student – about 22 percent – less on K-
12 schools than it did in 1990-91, according to the Oregon Department of Education.  These calculations 
are based on the Oregon Education Sector Price Index, which is a weighted average of education cost 
increases and viewed as the most accurate measure of inflation in the education sector.  

 

Inflation-Adjusted Formula Revenue per Average Daily Membership (ADMr), using Oregon Education Sector Price Index. 
*First year of Measure 5 
**Preliminary    
***Forecast    
****Estimated 
Source:  Oregon Department of Education. 


